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To whom it may concern,

I object to the new abortion bill presented by Cairns MP Rob
 Pyne as being harmful to the physical and mental health of
 both women and unborn children. 

Removing the current safe guards that are in position will
 allow for the abortion of viable babies up until birth and
 encourage women to perform dangerous abortions on
 themselves without proper guidance, counselling and medial
 assistance. It will also impinge on this country's right to
 religious freedom by forcing doctors and nurses to perform
 and assist in abortions 
in certain circumstances.

Please consider the lives and health of Queensland's women,
 girls and unborn children and do not allow this bill to pass .

Sincerely,
Vicky Langguth

Sent from my iPhone

Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016
Submission No 703 

Received 30 September 2016




